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Top TA 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Holly Mitchell, who this week 
received an award for ‘Teaching Assistant of the 
Year’.  She was nominated by parents from the 
school who recognised her skills and commitment 
to the role.  We are very proud of her and so 
pleased that she has been given this recognition. 

 
Able Writers Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Four of our pupils attended an Able Writers 
Day this week.  Here they are photographed 
with the poet, Neal Zetter, who was a guest 
workshop leader during the day.  One of the 
workshop activities was to compose and then 
perform a poem, in only 20 minutes! Their fin-
ished pieces were very impressive and cer-
tainly demonstrated their talent as writers.    
 

School Attendance Figures (30/9-4/10) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 96.80% School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 97.00 3K 98.57 

RE 98.28 3Cr 98.62 

RSF 96.45 4D 94.48 

1S 92.86 4F 93.79 

1L 98.93 4G 94.67 

1ST 96.07 5HM 95.42 

2B 98.97 5M 97.33 

2T 96.00 5V 98.40 

2P 98.97 6S 95.00 

3C 98.46 6P 97.67 

Monday 4F Swimming 
 

Tuesday 6S trip to British Museum 
AM Year 3 girls’ football 

Wednes-
day 

3C and 3CR swimming 
9.10 Year 5 Viking assembly 
to parents / Viking Day 
Year 6 NPL Tag rugby 
7pm Year 6 parents’ ‘Exam 
stress workshop’ 
 

Thursday 6P trip to British Museum 

Friday PTA Quiz Night  

Helping Hands 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

M has been thinking about how he can help the 
environment—he is insisting that he walks to 
school, even when it is raining!  He is also ex-
tremely polite, he holds doors open for his 
friends and teachers and is always offering 
help in the classroom.  Well done M. 

 
Sports Star 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y has been working so hard in gymnastics les-
sons and is showing great skills.  He is our no-
mimated sports star this week. 
 

Polite Reminder 
Please could we remind parents and carers 
collecting children at the end of the school day 
that they must leave the school premises as 
soon as possible.  This is to ensure the safe-
guarding of other pupils who are staying for 
clubs and after school care.  Unfortunately the 
climbing frame and other outdoor resources 
are not available for general use at this time.  
Please do not be offended if you are asked to 
leave by a member of staff- thank you. 

 
Diary Dates: Week commencing: 14.10.19 

 
 
 
 

 
 


